
 
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please 
contact the city of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance 
of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 
617-796-1089. For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, February 7, 2018 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 7, 2018 at 8:00 PM, Second Floor, 
Newton City Hall before the Public Facilities Committee of the City Council for the purpose of 
hearing the following petition, at which time all parties interested in this item shall be heard: 
 
#50-18 5-58 for the Crescent Street Housing and Ford Playground 

Redevelopment Project 
COUNCILOR GENTILE on behalf of the CRESCENT STREET WORKING GROUP 
redocketing the DESIGN REVIEW COMMMITTEE petition, pursuant to 5-58, 
for schematic design and site plan approval at 70 Crescent Street for the 
creation of mixed-use housing, redevelopment of the Reverend Ford 
Playground and expand open space by at least 20,000 square feet in 
accordance with Board Order #384-11(4) dated November 16, 2015. 

 
Notice will be published Tuesday, January 23, and Tuesday, January 30, 2018 in the 
Boston Globe and Wednesday, January 31, 2018 in the Newton TAB, with a copy of said 
notice posted in a conspicuous place at Newton City Hall.   
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